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Nighttime detours ahead for Pecan Park ramps at I-95 
 

Jacksonville –  As the Florida Department of Transportation continues widening improvements 

on Pecan Park Road from I-95 to east of Lexington Park Boulevard, preparations to safely install 

barrier wall at I-95 will begin Sunday, April 15 through Tuesday, April 17. To complete this 

work, detours will be in place each night from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting.    

Sunday, April 15: 

• I-95 northbound exit ramp traffic will be detoured to exit at State Road 200 (Exit 373) in 

Nassau County to travel south on I-95 and exit Pecan Park Road.  

• I-95 southbound on ramp traffic will be detoured north on I-95 to exit at State Road 200 

in Nassau County to travel south on I-95. 

Monday, April 16:  

• I-95 southbound exit ramp traffic will be detoured to exit at Airport Road (Exit 363) to 

travel north on I-95 and exit at Pecan Park Road.  

• I-95 northbound on ramp traffic will be detoured south on I-95 to exit at Airport Road to 

travel north on I-95. 

Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors Inc. began the $17.4 million widening project July 10, 2017 

and are expected to complete the reconstruction work in late 2018, schedule permitting. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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